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End of Year Award Assemblies 

End of year award assemblies will be held on   

Thursday 18 July.  If your child has been chosen 

to receive an award, you will receive more infor-

mation and timings of their assembly very soon.   

But remember, shhhhhhh! It’s surprise! 

Free Childcare 

From April 2024, working fami-

lies may be eligible for up to 15 

hours free child care in our 

wonderful pre-school. 

Scan the QR code to visit 

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

to find out more, or pop in to 

the school office. 

Thursday 27 June 

Year 5 Wildlife Day  

Monday 1 July 

Year 3 visit to Harlow Carr 

Tuesday 2 July 

Year 4 visit to Gurdwara 

Wednesday 3 July 

Whole School transition morning 

Movie Night 

Thursday 4 July 

Year 5 visit to Ingrow church 

Guitar performance 11am 

Monday 8 July 

Sports morning 

 

Wednesday 10 July 

Whole school picnic-themed lunch 

Thursday 11 July 

Debate Club competition at Tyldesley Primary 

Year 5 Wildlife Day 

Tuesday 16 July 

Year 2 visit to Skipton Castle 

Wednesday 17 July 

Year 6 production 2pm 

Thursday 18 July 

Summer Disco 

End of year award assemblies 

Friday 19 July 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

School closes for summer 

Sports Morning 

Sports Morning for all pupils from Nursery to Year 6 will 

be held on the morning of Monday 8 July from 9.30am. 

Parents are welcome to come along and spectate—

please enter via the small Early 

Years gate (no earlier than 9.30am) 

and follow the path down to the 

school field. 
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Headteacher’s Message 

I’m not quite sure how there are only 4 weeks left until the end of the        

academic year, but here we are!  This reality is quite alarming when I think 

of all the things we have packed into this final month… more school trips, 

reward assemblies, sports morning, year 6 production, end of year discos, 

not to mention all our usual learning and day-to-day activities!  Further information will 

be sent out next week regarding upcoming events and the back page of the newsletter 

always contains the most recent dates for the diary. 

As you know, recently we successfully applied for a Clean Air Schools Grant, through 

which we have been able to provide Learn to Cycle sessions led by Ready Steady  

Pedal for all pupils in years 1 to 6, as well as lunchtime and after school clubs. Walking 

past the overflowing bike shelter on Thursday mornings on my way into school always 

makes me smile and I know the children absolutely love being able to bring their own 

bikes to school. 

On Saturday 25th May, Miss Metcalf became 

Mrs Spensley; marrying her partner Chris in the 

most beautiful setting.  She looked absolutely 

beautiful and their daughter Erin made the cutest 

little flower girl!  Rachel—all the staff and        

children wish you and Chris a lifetime of         

happiness together.   
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Attendance 

Attendance data for the last 3 weeks is as follows: 

  

Congratulations to 
Butterfly Class who 
have earned 100%     
attendance and a      

non-uniform day for 
the past two weeks!  

Well done also to Year 
6 and Reception class; 

both achieving over 
99% attendance          

recently! 

w/c  20.5.2024 

Reception 99.5% 

Year 1 96.3% 

Year 2 92.4% 

Year 3 93.5% 

Year 4 93.5% 

Year 5 98.3% 

Year 6 97.5% 

Butterfly Room 94.6% 

w/c  13.5.2024 

Reception 96.4% 

Year 1 93.3% 

Year 2 97.1% 

Year 3 92.6% 

Year 4 93.3% 

Year 5 93.5% 

Year 6 99% 

Butterfly Room 91.4% 

Breakfast Club is free of charge and is 

open every school day from 7.45-8.15am.  

All pupils are welcome to attend.  Please 

arrive via the main gate and walk round to 

the dining hall entrance. 

w/c  3.6.2024 

Reception 92.0% 

Year 1 90.75 

Year 2 91.9% 

Year 3 79.6% 

Year 4 87.1% 

Year 5 90.5% 

Year 6 90.0% 

Butterfly Room 92.9% 

Wednesday 3 July 2024 

Migration 

Movie night will finish at 5.00pm approx. 

Tickets cost £2; please pay via ParentPay. 

w/c  10.6.2024 

Reception 98.8% 

Year 1 94.4% 

Year 2 95.5% 

Year 3 95.2% 

Year 4 87.8% 

Year 5 94.1% 

Year 6 98.3% 

Butterfly Room 100% 

w/c  17.6.2024 

Reception 97.2% 

Year 1 91.5% 

Year 2 92.8% 

Year 3 88.9% 

Year 4 94.1% 

Year 5 92.8% 

Year 6 89.7% 

Butterfly Room 100% 
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Year 5 had a fantastic day at Murton Park 

learning all about World War II and the     

experiences of evacuees 

Year 6 had the time of their lives at 

Flamingo Land—the sun even 

made an appearance! 


